From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 14 February 2013 23:09
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 12/01802/REM
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 11:09 PM on 14 Feb 2013 from Mrs Kathleen Plumley.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land South Of Blackwood Place And Molyneux Drive And North West Of Cotefield Farm Oxford Road Bodicote Oxfordshire 

	Proposal:
	Reserved Matters Application - (Outline Application 11/00617/OUT) - Layout, appearance, scale and landscaping of a scheme of 82 dwellings 

	Case Officer:
	Caroline Roche 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Kathleen Plumley

	Email:
	

	Address:
	35 Blackwood Place, Bodicote, Oxfordshire OX15 4BD


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Having read the comments made by Bodicote Parish Council regarding the hedge to the rear of the existing properties, I now realise that my interpretation of the plan was incorrect, as I had not appreciated that the hedge, which we have tended for many years, was in fact being included within the new development. I wish to add the following to my previous letter of objections: The existing hedge boundary to Blackwood Place and Keyser Road - The option for the developer, as mentioned in the Parish Council comments, should not be for it to be retained and maintained by the purchasers or whether a fence should be erected. It should be made clear to the developer that the hedge MUST be retained in the existing gardens and a new fence erected for the proposed new houses. As stated in my original letter a natural boundary with additional planting and then a fence would the preferred option. 


